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I'm strongly in favor of supporting HR2025 and Frog Ferry.  Portland's network of 

rivers has been core to the city's identity since its founding and the Frog Ferry 

initiative continues in that tradition in the best possible way.  From reduction of traffic 

congestion to providing opportunities for both residents and visitors to experience the 

very best of Portland, I can't imagine a better way to help push our city forward.  

Please pass this bill. 


